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Business Meeting July 11th:  
Business meeting will be held on July 11th, at 6:00 PM at the Grand Traverse Pie Company at 41640 Ann Arbor Rd.  Bring your donations for the Ron family*.
Dinner Meeting July 18th:

Dinner meeting will also be our fundraiser at Grand Traverse Pie Company at 6 pm.  The Club will receive 15% of every purchase we make that day using the enclosed Coupon.  You can use it for breakfast, lunch a pie, and Dinner that day.  Share the coupon with your family & friends.  You must present the coupon before the cashier rings up your purchase.  Bring your donations for the Ron Family.*
North Central District Convention September 20-22:

The convention will be held at the Best Western Plus La Porte Hotel & Conference Center.  International Exec VP, Scarlet Thompson will be our guest speaker.  We will also have a service project for Haven House (a rehab & addiction center).A list of items being collected are listed in the April NC District newsletter.

Rooms are $95.99 + tax.  Make your room registration by August 20th by calling 219.362.4585.  

Convention registration is $50/person plus $45 for meals.  The registration form can be found in the April District newsletter.

UPCOMING EVENTS
* Donations for the Ron family:
Earlier this year, we provided some financial support to one of our special Olympians whose family is struggling.  It was decided at the meeting that members would like to provide some food & personal/hygiene care items for the family.  Kathy will be collecting your donations at our July meetings.
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  Howell Balloon Fest June 28-30th:
If you signed up for a shift, you should have received a confirmation letter from Howell Chamber of Commerce (517.546.3920). Club members can still sign up to help with parking/directing traffic for four-hour shift.  The Club earns $28 per four-hour shift ($7 per hour).  Check the michiganchallenge.com website if you want to sign up as there are still a few openings if you’re able to work this event.



Plymouth July 4th Parade:

We will be walking in the Parade this year.  Mary has secured a golf cart for us to use.  Members need to be in Plymouth at 8 am to decorate for the Parade at 9am.   (The parade staging area has not been communicated to us yet.  As soon as it is you will be notified.)  

Youth Leadership & Diversity Conference July 8th-13th: 

We are sending 5 delegates to the conference.  Can’t wait for the dinner meeting in August for the delegates to share their experience with Club members.
Ford Road Clean-Up July 17th:
We will meet at 8 am in the Scrambler’s parking lot.

Salvation Army Ride for the Red Shield-August 24th:

Volunteers will be needed from 8:30 AM to 12:30 PM to help with registration, setting up, serving breakfast and clean up.  Stay tuned for further details.
Plymouth Fall Festival September 6-8:
Please mark your calendars for the weekend of September 6-8 because we will need everyone to help. Our photo booth will be in downtown Plymouth September 6-8.  We will have a sign-up sheet in August.
Civitan Taste Fest September 6th:

We have a new location this year thanks to Kathy.  We will be in the parking lot behind EG Nicks restaurant at 500 Forest.  The restaurant is supplying the tent, tables, chairs & music.  They really want us there!
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 Birthdays- July/August
7/1 Jacquie Norton
8/14 Pat Bassett
7/9 Al Prendergast 
8/23 Diana Stimac
7/21 Cecelia Ginger
8/24 Phyllis Davis

8/6 Pat Boyington, Kathy Turnquist/ Barb Mleczek

Club Dates (Current and Future)
6/28-30- Howell Balloon Fes 7/4 Plymouth 4th of July parade

7/8-13 YLDC

7/11 Business Meeting-Grand Travers Pie Co

7/17 Ford Rd Clean-Up

7/18 Dinner Meeting- Grand Travers Pie Co
8/24 Salvation Army Ride for the Red Shield

9/6 Plymouth Taste Fest

9/6-8 Plymouth Fall Festival

9/20-22 North Central District Convention





REPORTS www.plymouthcantoncivitans.com.

MS Walk May 4th:
Thanks to our volunteers Maggie, Norm, Sandy, Mary, Gary & Kathy.

Miracle League May 18th:

Our volunteers Gary, Kathy, Happy & Mary had a great time helping the athletes play softball. 

Plymouth Planter Report:

Kathy & Carol C planted al the flowers in our planter located on the corner of Ann Arbor Trail & Main St.
Camp Civitan June 6-9th:

Cheryl reported that Camp was awesome!  Great weather & lots of fun activities including crafts, kayaking, swimming, outdoor games, Karaoke & the dance.  Thanks to Bonnie, Jacqui, Maggie who were on the craft development team and Hal & Happy who were counselors.  This year, Claudia Truax Krueger joined Cheryl as a Camp Director.  Next year’s dates are: June 11-14, 2020.


Donations:

A donation of $300 was made toward the funding of an Emotional Support Dog for the son of a Bay City Civitan Member. He plans to take the dog to college with him.

Member News: 
Congratulations to Bill McCarville on his 20th anniversary as a Civitan!
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